
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the President 
 

 
February 13, 2024 
 
Daemen University 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
I hope your spring semester is off to a good start. We are looking forward to warmer days and the 
blossoming of the new trees on Saffrin Public Square.  
 
I am writing with a few updates.  I am delighted to inform you that the state has approved a new and 
unique academic offering: a BS in criminal j
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